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NEWBURYPORT SCHOOL COMMITTEE   

NOTICE OF VACANCY   

September 27, 2022 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that there is a vacancy in the Newburyport School Committee due to the resignation 

of Sheila Reardon Spalding. Because there is a vacancy in the office of an elected school committee, 

pursuant to the City Charter Section 4-6, the City Council President has convened a joint meeting of the City 

Council and School Committee and this meeting shall be presided over by the Mayor. The meeting will be 

held on October 20, 2022 at City Hall Auditorium, 60 Pleasant Street, Newburyport at 6:00 pm. The 

purpose of the meeting is to review applicants for this interim office and allow them an opportunity at this 
meeting to present their credentials to this joint body for their consideration  
 
It is important to note that the individual selected by the City Council and School Committee will fill the 
position for the remainder of this term ending December 31, 2023.  If s/he wants to continue to serve on 
the School Committee beyond this interim period, s/he will then have to run for election in the fall of 2023 
for the new term starting in January 2024. 
 
The Clerk’s office will be accepting letters of interest and resumes from residents interested in filling the 
unexpired term. Interested residents shall file their letter with the City Clerk’s office in City Hall on or 
before Friday, October 14, 2022 at Noon. 


